
DO I NEED SERVICE LINE COVERAGE? 

 

The town has been informed that a private company will be sending out letters to  Munster residents 

concerning a program to provide a service agreement to cover the cost of repairing sewer and water lines 

which are the responsibility of the homeowner to maintain. The town is not endorsing nor recommending 

this coverage. Each resident should carefully examine the literature and decide whether this coverage is 

necessary. To help in this effort, residents may call James Mandon, PE, town engineer, at 836-6995 to ask 

questions about their sewer or water service line. Property owners are reminded that if they do have 

problems with their sewer or water service, that they first contact Public Works at 836-6971 to see if the 

problem is in the town-owned mains. If the problem is in the property owner’s service line, then you are 

required to employ only licensed contractors, a list of whom may be obtained at the Building Department at 

836-6990. 

 

 


